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MATT'S	MESSAGE	
	
Hello	fellow	Rotarians,	here	we	are	again	at	the	end	
of	another	month	and	just	around	the	corner	is	
Christmas,	time	flies	even	when	you’re	in	lock	down.		
	
On	the	4th	November	we	welcomed	guest	speakers	
from	ROMAC,	Judy	Holland	ROMAC	Operations	
Director	and	Ishbel	Taylor.	We	listened	to	a	
thorough	overview	of	their	amazing	work.		
	
ROMAC	's	Mission	Statement	is	to	provide	surgical	
treatment	for	children	in	Australia	and	New	Zealand	
from	developing	countries	from	our	Pacific	region	in	
the	form	of	life	giving	and/or	dignity	restoring	
surgery	not	accessible	to	them	in	their	
home	country.	
	
Thank	you	Ishbel	and	Judy,	keep	up	the	
amazing	work.	
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MATT'S	MESSAGE	CONTINUED...	

	
RAFFLE	
		
The	club	raffle		
is	going	very	well		
thanks	to	Matty	
for	all	your	hard		
work	on	this		
project.		
	
Raffle	will	be		
drawn	2nd	Dec		
at	our	Annual		
General		
Meeting.	
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CHRISTMAS	WRAPPING	
	
Denise	is	still	keen	to	hear	from	anyone	that	wants	to	
get	their	“rap	on”	with	the	Christmas	rapping	project	
(sorry	about	the	pun	again).		
Denise	is	still	looking	for	volunteers	so	please	give	her	
a	call	if	you	want	to	show	off	your	rapping	talents	
(rapping	elves).	Please	see	Sergeant	Steven	if	you	need	
instructions	on	gift	wrapping	as	I	know	Steven	has	
studied	this	fine	art	and	has	now	mastered	it	and	is	a	
black	belt	in	origami	LOL.		
Thank	you	for	all	your	hard	work	on	this	project	
Denise,	along	with	the	work	you	have	done	on	the	
Village	Green	with	your	committee.	
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MATT'S	MESSAGE	CONTINUED...	

	
CHRISTMAS	PARTY	
	
Let's	celebrate	the	year	together	at	our	Christmas	Club	
Party	Friday	11th	December	at	6pm	at	Hogan’s	Hotel	
Wellington	Point.	Please	let	Sharon	know	if	you’re	
attending	and	what	meal	you	would	like	to		
pre-order,	also	don’t	forget	your	$10	Secret	Santa,		
see	you	all	there.	
	
Ho	Ho	Ho	just	a	reminder	for	each	guest	to	bring	a	gift.	
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MATT'S	MESSAGE	CONTINUED...	

	
NEW	MEETING	FORMAT	
	
It	was	decided	at	our	last	meeting	that	we	would	trial	
a	new	format	for	meetings	beginning	when	we	return	
on	the	20th	January	2021.	
	
A)	1st	and	3rd	Wednesday	-	
General	club	meetings	at	the	Redlands	Sporting	Club	
	
B)	2nd	Wednesday	-	
Either	interclub	visit,	social	evening,	zoom	meeting	
with	international/interstate	speaker	
	
C)	4th	Wednesday	-	
Board	meeting,	club	members	are	welcome	to	attend	
board	meetings	if	they	so	wish.			
	
D)	5th	Wednesday	-		
Club	social		
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ANNUAL	GENERAL	MEETING	
	
Reminder,	or	next	club	meeting	will	be	our	Annual	
General	Meeting.	Please	come	along	everyone,	it’s	not	
as	boring	as	it	sounds,	we	will	be	discussing	and	
brainstorming	ideas	for	the	rest	of	our	Rotary	year.		
	
Please	let	myself	or	Barry	know	if	you	would	like	to	be	
considered	for	the	president	or	directors	role	this	
coming	Rotary	year	2021-2022.	
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I	hope	you		
and	your	family	all	have		
a	very	Merry	Christmas		
and	a	Happy	New	Year.	

That’s	it	from	me	this	month		
see	you	all	soon.	

	
Yours	in	Rotary	

	
Matt	

	


